
AN IMPORTANT NOTICE REQUIRED BY 
CALIFORNIA DIVISION OF DRINKING WATER 

 
 

 

Este aviso contiene información muy importante sobre su agua potable. Por favor lea el aviso 
en español si va aquí incluido. Si el aviso en español no va incluido aquí, contacte al sistema 

de agua para pedir una copia. 
 

The O’Connor Tract Co-Operative Water Company no longer has levels of manganese above the 
secondary drinking water standard. 

 
Our water system is no longer in violation of any secondary drinking water standard. 

 
 
Since January 25th, 2024, the manganese treatment plant has been operating under a commissioning phase, and 
manganese test results from the treatment plant have been below the State’s secondary standard for manganese, 
meaning that the water supplied meets the regulation.  
 
Per State requirements, the Company has flushed all the water distribution lines, and performed tests throughout 
the distribution system. After flushing was completed, the testing results were below the secondary standard for 
manganese. 

 
Please share this information with others who drink this water, especially those who may not have received 
this public notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You 
can do this by posting this public notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 

 
For further information contact: 
Telephone: 650-321-2723  
Email:oconnorwater@gmail.com 
O'Connor Tract Co-Operative Water Co., System 4110019 
P.O. Box 1375 
Palo Alto, California 94302-1375 
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